
Good Morning members! 
 
The minutes for the 11/12 Psychology Club meeting are as follows. 
 
The meeting started at 12:34pm. 
 
Thanksgiving Lunch: The thanksgiving lunch is scheduled for next Tuesday 11/19. It will be during our 
usual meeting time at 12:30pm and everyone will be expected to bring a dish if they plan to attend. If 
you have yet to sign up for an item but would like to eat with us on Tuesday please make sure you sign 
up for something on the list outside of room 1302 on the first floor of the Psychology Building. There is 
also a list in the Psychology Building's main office on the second floor. 
 
Fundraiser: As we have discussed in previous meetings we have committed to the spectator's Blaze 
Fundraiser and we need member support. We are not asking much. We just need a person or two to 
stand at our booth in the union for at least an hour of each day making sure people vote on the colored 
drawings of Blaze. If no one signs up, Sara, Korea, Kierra, and I will be forced to man the booth despite 
our class and work schedules. So please send me times that you all are available to help out. This 
fundraiser will take place this upcoming Wednesday and Thursday (11/20 & 11/21) from 9am to 2pm. As 
stated before, we only need people to sign up for an hour at the least. Remember this fundraiser is for 
the entire club so please show your support. 
 
ACTO: The Alzheimer's Caregiver Time-Out center is in need of volunteers on a daily basis. As I said in 
the meeting, I go to the center on Wednesdays at 10:30am to play games and put together puzzles with 
the patients and could really use some company. If anyone is interested in this volunteer opportunity, 
please send me email. 
 
Guest Speaker: Our speaker this past Tuesday was form the Master of Social Work program here at 
Valdosta State University. If anyone would like more information about this program or the department 
in general you may contact Dr. Felicia Hilson at  229-219-1392 - fahilson@valdosta.edu - Pine Hall 213. 
 
As always if anyone has any questions, comments, or concerns involving psychology club please do not 
hesitate to email me! Have a great day! 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Chelsea M. Catlin 
Senior Psychology Major 
Spanish/African American Studies Minor 
Black Student League Community Service Chair Psychology Club Secretary Valdosta State University 
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